

Dear parent of prospective sorority member,

The University of British Columbia is recognized worldwide as a top school for research and academics. In addition to providing an environment for students to excel in the classroom, the university also offers many opportunities for students to get involved in campus life. Our student organization, UBC Sororities, is an example of how the university continues to foster and support a vibrant student life.

UBC Sororities is composed of eight chapters, the first of which was established in 1928. A sorority will provide countless opportunities for academic growth and leadership development at UBC while ensuring that your daughter is grounded by a strong set of shared values and high standards in addition to friendships that provide a home away from home.

## **OUR MISSION**

We are sorority women at the University of British Columbia. We work together to support and develop visionary leaders who achieve excellence in all aspects of life; with a focus on service, leadership, scholarship and social involvement. We accomplish this through sustainable growth, collaboration with the community, and the realization of the values and ideals of our international organizations.

## **OUR VISION**

We are recognized as the premier organization at UBC for developing leaders, with a steadfast commitment to lifelong pride and involvement.

## **OUR MOTTO**

Initiating Excellence

The decision to join a sorority and attend recruitment is a lot easier knowing that parents and loved ones are supportive. For more information about the membership experience, benefits and requirements, please visit our website www.ubcsororities.com. If you're still curious, www.sororityparents.com is a great blog with articles on the experience of sorority parents from all across North America.

We encourage you to congratulate your daughter on taking the initiative to seek out great leadership and involvement opportunities on campus by registering for sorority recruitment. If you have any questions about sorority recruitment or UBC Sororities membership, feel free to contact me at <a href="mailto:ubcpanhellenicvpr@gmail.com">ubcpanhellenicvpr@gmail.com</a>

Sincerely,

Maddy Rich

Vice President Recruitment